"EMPIRE STRAIT" & "EMPIRE LICHT"

The defects reported by the Ministry of
Shipping Surveyors would appear to have been HOEERs—
brought about under circumstances not under the control
of the Society's Surveyors, but it is submitted in the
first instance the correspondence be forwarded to the
West Hartlepool and Glasgow Surveyors for their

commentse.

No Report appears to have been received from

the Durban Surveyor regarding the "EWMPIRE LIGHT".
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